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Monday 6th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Class 6, 

Welcome to Mrs Barnes 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Crocker has undergone shoulder surgery over the 

Christmas break, and is recovering well.  She is currently recuperating at home and is due to 

return to work on Monday 20th January 2025.   

During these two weeks, Mrs Laura Barnes, a highly experienced teacher, will be teaching 

Class 6.  Mrs Barnes has previously taught at the school for many years, as some of you already 

know.  She currently teaches on a part time basis at our sister school Tunstall Nursery.  Mrs 

Passos will be working closely with Mrs Barnes, and the rest of the Year One team. Together 

they will ensure continuity of learning for your children. 

I know you will join the school in wishing Miss Crocker a speedy recovery and that you will 

welcome Mrs Barnes for this two-week period. 

We look forward to welcoming Miss Crocker back on Monday 20th January. 

Best wishes, 

Ms J Charman 

Headteacher 
 


